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14th December 2022 
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
As part of our work in Design and Technology, your child will be involved in designing 
and  
making their own healthy sandwich. To help them with this, we would like the 
children to take part in a food tasting session where they will have the opportunity to 
taste different breads and sandwich fillings. The food tasting session will take place 
on Thursday 15th December. 
  

Thank you for your continued support. 
  

Miss Nield, Miss Shaw and Mr Beasley 

Year 2 Class Teachers  
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